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altered, amended or repealed; the whole so ar-
ranged as to secure easy reference to the revised 
statutes and session laws and any changes made 
in the same. 

SECTION 2. This act shall take effect and be in 
force from and after its passage and publication. 

Approved March 10, 1883. 

[No. 41, S.] 	 [Published March 14, 1883.1 

CHAPTER 52. 
AN ACT to appropriate a sum of money therein named to the 

Commissioners of Fisheries. 

The people of the state of Wisconsin, represented 
in senate and assembly, do enact as follows: 
SECTION 1. There is hereby appropriated to the Appropriation. 

commissioners of fisheries, out of any moneys in 
the treasury not otherwise appropriated, the sum 
of six thousand dollars ($6,000) for use in connec-
tion with their work for the year 1883, and six 
thousand dollars ($6,000) for the year 1884. 

SECTION 2. This act shall take effect and be in 
force from and after its passage and publication. 

Approved March 13, 1883. 

CHAPTER 53. 
Baraboo. (See vol. 2.) 

[No. 70, S.] 	 [Published March 15, 1883.] 

CHAPTER 54. 
AN ACT relating to the organization of towns and amenda- 

tory of section 674 of the revised statutes. 

The people of the state of Wisconsin, represented 
in senate and assembly, do enact 'as follows: 
SECTION 1. Section 674 of the revised statutes Publication of 

is hereby amended so as to read as follows: Sec- ordinances. 

tion 674. Whenever any county board shall pass 
any ordinance under the provisions of this chap-
ter, the county clerk shall immediately cause the 
same to be published in some newspaper pub-
lished in such county, and if there be more, then 
in such paper as shall have the most general cir-
culation therein; and such clerk shall procure 
and distribute copies of such paper to the several 
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